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Splash Pad Update

Our primary goal was to be able to fundraise in order to 
expedite the Splash Pad, a long sought-after addition to 
the town’s recreation facilities and a welcome addition to 
the residents of Shelburne.



IN ORDER TO START THIS PROJECT:

Location provided by town - Greenwood Park



• Contract given to Park N Play

• Actual rendition decided upon...

• Working with Town staff/engineer, Park N 
Play on the installation of the splash pad



FUNDRAISING GOALS

Our promise was to raise $300,000.00 by 2022. 

There have been many fundraisers by businesses, individuals and 
service clubs.

There has also been an overwhelming response to the project in 
donations.



Various events around town



FLATO 



Donations from families and individuals





To date we have raised just 
under $200,000.00.

Our goal is to have this 
project completed by 
summer/fall 2022. 


